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Docket No. 70-1113
License No. SNM.1097

General Electric Company
ATTN: Mr.' T. Preston Winslow, Manager

B Licensing and Nuclear Materials
Management, M/C J88

P.O. Box 780
Wilmington, North Carolina 28402

Gentlemen:

We have reviewed your letter dated October 20, 1989, regarding the planned
modification to the existing calcium fluoride (CaF ) treatment operation. The
pro?osed process improvement involves the installa$1on of: (1)twosteam.
jacketed dryers under the existing Cafe filter press, (2) a water. type scrubber
to remove dust from the dryer offgas, Ind (3) compartment. type conveyors to
transfer the dried CaF sludge from the dryers to the transport trailer.2

Our review has concluded that no licensing action is necessary for this
p hnned modificetion.

Your . cooperation in keeping us informed of your activities is appreciated.,

Sincerely,

f @NM N
7 Edwin 0. Flack

Uranium Fuel Section.

Fuel Cycle Safety Branch3

Division of Industrial and
Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS
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